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Date: 30.11.2010
Nr.: 279/2010
Special Offer for a Prolonged Staying in Slovenia

In 2011 the Slovenian Open will be followed by the English Open, which starts on the 26th of January.

The Organizers of the Slovenian Open are inviting all the Delegations, participating at the event, to prolong their staying in Velenje and join common practise sessions with other teams. During the training competition-alike conditions will be provided: Red Hall main hall equipped with Gerflor flooring and Tibhar tables.

Free transport will be provided to Ljubljana Airport on Tuesday, 25th January.

One-way flights to Manchester, from where the Organizers of the English Open provide free transportation to Sheffield, can be purchased from 255 € on, including taxes. There are also low fare flights available on selected days, starting from 25 €.
On special request the Organizer is willing to provide also individual departures on other days, in case Delegations would prefer to leave earlier (Monday, 24 January) or later (Wednesday, 27 January).

The price is 80 € per person/day double occupancy and 100 € per person/day for a single room; the rate includes hospitality on full board basis in Hotel Paka 4*, availability of the hall for 6 hours daily and free transportation to Ljubljana Airport.

Please, inform us by the 20th of December 2010 at the latest if you intend to accept our invitation as the number of places in Hotel Paka is limited.
In case you need further information do not hesitate to contact us anytime through email 2011@mops-velenje.com.

Looking forward to seeing you in Velenje!

STTA
Sajda Slatinšek
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